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House Bill 607—APRN Independent Practice Bill Signed by Gov. 

DeSantis 

According to the FL Board of Nursing, the new law takes 

effect July 1.  APRNs will not automatically assume 

autonomous practice on July 1—there will be a registration 

application to complete and submit to the Board of nursing 

for approval.  Additional information can be found on the 

following website: 

 

https://floridasnursing.gov/hb-607-passes-legislature-impact-to-rns-cnas-and-

aprns/ 

 

Free Zoom Webinar: Making Summer at Home Fun!   

June 18 at 7:00 PM 

This summer, camps may be limited, or parents may want 

to keep their children at home to prevent exposure to 

COVID19. We will discuss some easy and fun activities to 

do with children at home this summer. What is even better 

is most of the items you probably already have in your 

home! It is important to keep children not only physically active, but also 

mentally active. We are going to delve into the what the hype is about STEM, 

and even add an extra letter A for art!  Presentation will be led by Dr. Laura 

Dean Albuja who also holds a MS in Elementary Education from the University 

of Miami. 

 

2020 FNA Membership Assembly, September 24-26, 2020 

“Imagine FNA: Creating an amazing future” will 

take place at the Mission Inn Resort in Howey-in 

the-Hills, FL for the purpose of transacting official 

business of the Florida Nurses Association.  

 

To see more of the conference program, visit  

www.floridanurse.org/MembershipAseembly2020. 

   
 

Meet your Leaders: Laura Dean Albuja, NPCMD Treasurer 

Laura Dean Albuja received her Associates degree in nursing 

from Miami Dade College, and her MSN and DNP from the 

University of Miami.  She also holds a MS in Elementary 

Education from the University of Miami.  Dr. Laura Dean 

Albuja is a Family Nurse Practitioner with clinical experience 

in maternal child health and OBGYN.  She currently works on 

a Mobile Clinic for pediatrics and as a professor of nurse 

practitioner students at Barry University.   

 

 


